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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Docket No. 13-035-184
1 message

Doug Vilnius <dvilnius@sisna.com> Mon, Jul 21, 2014 at 12:50 PM
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Commissioners:

This letter concerns Docket No. 13-035-184.

We oppose Rocky Mountain Power’s attempt to collect any monthly service charge for home owners who chose
to invest in solar roof panels.

We do not have solar panels on our roof although we do subscribe to Blue Sky and may in the future install solar
panels. We have applied for but not received Rocky Mountain Power’s annual rebate lottery and our fixed income
status is such that federal and state tax credits are not available to us. Lower income folks like us are at a
disadvantage when it comes to trying to do the right thing by investing in renewable energy to reduce our carbon
footprint.

Please look carefully at any cost benefit plan submitted in defense of approving a monthly charge to solar homes.
There’s a bigger issue here than profits by a corporation heavily invested in fossil fuels and their inevitable carbon
emissions who refuse to change their business plan.

We are trying to do all we can to reduce our carbon footprint. Please do all you can to encourage solar and wind
power in Utah. Thank you.

Sincerely,

　

Doug and Lone Vilnius


